"ANDROS VENTURE"

The contents of the letter dated 6.5.54. from the
Montreal Surveyors have been noted and it is considered
that the Survsyors should be again requested to forward
for approval all plans as required by Paragraph E.401 of

the Rules or alternatively, 1f these plans have been <y
& previously approved for a sister ship, the name and yard (N A
" number of the vessel should be stated. None of the above S DA
pumping and piping plans appear to have been received or . “iémfg
approved in this Office. Nt v
12.5.54.
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